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March 14, 2023

Dear HOVC Executive Board Members and Staff:

We are pleased to announce that Morgan Harrell is our new District Executive for the Battlefield/
Rivers District.  Morgan is a recent graduate from Virginia Commonwealth University majoring in 
Environmental Sciences.  She is passionate about making a difference in the community and child 
development.  Welcome Morgan who joined our team on March 1st.

The Customer Service/Program Assistant position has been filled by Melissa Bartholomew.  
Melissa is a former seasonal camp staff and will spend 15% of her time at camp during the 
summer managing the camp kitchen staff.  Melissa has prior experience with BlackPug 
registration software and, with her knowledge of Scouting, she will be a great asset to the 
Customer Service Team.  Please welcome Melissa on Thursday March 16th when she begins her 
new position with the Council.

George M McGovern |  Scout Executive/CEO
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